
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 25, 2020            
       
To: Charter Bus Operator 
 
RE: 2021 Fees 
 
Effective Date: January 1, 2021 
 
As you know, the Port of Seattle uses a cost recovery based financial model for our Ground Transportation 
Business and Operations. This means that we recover our costs for facility management, maintenance, 
and improvements through the permit or trip fees we charge our Ground Transportation operators.  
 
Our cost recovery calculations for 2021 reflect that Charters will be broken into two vehicle classes for 
the upcoming year.  
 

o Charter Van - vehicle capacity of less than 30 seats shall pay $9.60 per trip. 
 

o Charter Coach - vehicle capacity of 30 seats or greater shall pay $23.00 per trip. 
  
If you have any questions about this change or would like to review our cost recovery model, please don’t 
hesitate to contact Krista Crosby crosby.k@portseattle.org. 

 

Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Vicky Ausbun 
Manager, Ground Transportation 
Seattle-Tacoma International Airport 
ausbun.v@portseattle.org 
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